
Update on COVID-19 guidance:  Message from Village
President, Catherine Adduci
This afternoon, the Village of Oak Park Public Health Department issued an order for
Shelter in Place due to the COVID-19 epidemic.  You can find that order here.  This order
only applies to Village of Oak Park.   The Village of Oak Park is its own certified public
health department and has the authority under State law to issue these types of orders. 
The Village of River Forest is under the jurisdiction of the Cook County Department of
Public Health (CCDPH), also a certified health department.   The Village of River Forest
relies on the direction from the CCDPH and the Illinois Department of Public Health
(IDPH) for these matters.  Should either the CCDPH or the IDPH issue such an order, we
will notify you accordingly.

The Village continues to strongly encourage residents to stay at home and practice
proper social distancing.

AROUND RIVER FOREST

Still looking for more River Forest info? Click below.

River Forest Community Calendar – RFHappenings.com

Village of River Forest

River Forest School District 90

OPRF High School District 200

River Forest Park District

River Forest Public Library

River Forest Township

If you no longer wish to receive this email please email unsubscribe@vrf.us.

https://www.vrf.us/uploads/cms/documents/news/2020-03-18_shelter_in_place_order.pdf
https://www.rfhappenings.com/index.html
https://www.vrf.us/index.html
https://www.district90.org/
http://www.oprfhs.org/
http://rfparks.com/
https://www.riverforestlibrary.org/
http://www.riverforesttownship.org/
https://www.facebook.com/VillageofRiverForest
https://www.instagram.com/villageofriverforest/



